
From: Isner, Chuck  

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2009 8:50 AM 
To: Mendez, Hector 

Subject: Request to address Board 

 
Superintendent Solis: 
  
This letter is to request that I be permitted to address the board on Tuesday, February 17, 2009.  
The purpose will be to present the results of TSTA's recent statewide survey of voters concerning 

education issues.  This survey is one that TSTA has been doing every year but one over the past six 

years.  My last presentation to the board about this was, I believe in 2006. A Powerpoint presentation will 
be included and I would appreciate it if 10 minutes could be allotted for this presentation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Chuck Isner, President 

Ector County TSTA/NEA 

 


